Updated Date for Our Upcoming Event

Dear Attendees,

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that there has been a change
in the date of our upcoming event.

New Date: March 15, 2024

All other details regarding the location and schedule remain the same. We apologize for any
inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding.

Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there!
Best regards,

The Event Organizing Team



